CALL TO ACTION….
April is fast approaching and we will soon gather at the Homestead for the Tourism Symposium. Hard to imagine the weather can be much better than it has been for the last week or so but April in Bath County is beautiful. Of course the Homestead is not a bad place to hang out in for a few days even if the weather is cold.
The Homestead is allowing us to bring our own wine for our receptions. They will only charge a $5.00 corkage fee. For all of us that have ever put together an event, you realize what a great deal this is.
[bookmark: _GoBack]Now we need wine. It is our goal to have wine from across the Commonwealth representing all the regions. Many of you have great wineries and we are requesting, if at all possible, that you bring a bottle or two to the Homestead. Of course do not hesitate bring as many bottles as you like. Those wines will be served at our receptions. If we have too many bottles (is that possible?)  we will group them together and they will be added to the silent auction. 
If you can bring wine, please email lsadler@gohalifaxva.com   LaTonya is my assistant and has graciously volunteered to be the wine czar. If you can give her an idea of what you will bring that will help confirm we have enough. 
Hope to see many of you at the Homestead. Get registered. It’s going to be a great conference. Homestead, VIRGO Awards, new branding, educational sessions and networking…perfect.

Linda

